
Town of Albany Minutes
December 28, 2023

The Town Board met at the Albertson Memorial Library with Abel Schultz, Scott Roth, Grace Spangler, and Shannon
Sheflin present. Ryan Brugger, Theresa & Billy Mordecai, Jody & Jim Sterr, Kurt Schafer, Diane Kittleson were also
present. Able Schultz called the meeting to order, the Pledge of Allegiance was shared and proof of posting was verified
in four places and on the website.

Presentation of the 2024 budget was done by Shannon Sheflin detailing the Revenues and Expenditures for 2024. Abel
Schultz asked if anyone in the public had any questions or concerns regarding the budget.
Bill Mordecai asked why the township was taxed at 100% when we do not have the services the village has regarding
water, sewer and electricity. Kurt Schafer inquired why the tax bills were sent out late, and asked why it took so long for
the revaluation process to be completed. Jim Sterr asked about expense numbers for Fuel/LP.
Abel Schultz stated that one of the Assessors, Bruce Gardiner who he is talking to as a potential Township Assessor will
be attending the next Town Board Meeting in January.
Abel Schultz made a motion to approve the 2024 Budget for the Township, Scott Roth seconded the motion, all in
attendance voted aye, there were no nays.

Abel Schultz made a motion to adjourn, Scott Roth seconded the motion.

Next Town Board Meeting will be January 9, 2024 at the Library.


